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D R O P   S P O T  

It was so wonderful to see so many of you at our 
Summer Fayre on Saturday. We were so proud of the 
children, they opened the fayre with their maypole 
dances and did so well! Everyone had a lovely day 
enjoying the range of traditional and modern activities 
on offer, as well as the wide range of delicious 
refreshments. I would like to thank everyone who 
helped making this year’s summer fayre such a huge 
success, in particular Paula Stracey and Kate Hudson. 
It has been a busy week, starting with our induction 
afternoon on Tuesday. The children all had a great 
time visiting their new classrooms. It was lovely to 
meet our new Reception pupils and parents too. The 
highlight of the week was our Country Dancing 
Festival on Thursday. It was so special to have 4 
visiting schools again, all dancing on the field. The 
atmosphere was amazing and we are so proud of how 
well our children danced. I hope many of you enjoyed 
a cream tea at the event too. Thank you for your 
donations of food. We raised a total of £503.39 for 
Breast Cancer Now. A lot of work goes on in the 
background to ensure the smooth running of an event 
like this. I would like to thank all the volunteers, 
especially Stephan Stephan from the Maidenhead 
Rotary for leading the traffic management on the day. 
As you all know we have been working very hard on 
our travel plan this year, fighting for improvements to 
the road safety for our school community. Last year 
we reached Bronze level. I have just submitted our 
travel plan for this year, not Bronze, not Silver, not 
Gold, but PLATINUM!!! Again, a real team effort, but 
special thanks go to Jo Hasted and Danielle Roberts! 
The last few weeks we have been sending reminders to 
our parents about completing the parent survey. It 
really helps us if you provide us with feedback. If you 
haven’t done so yet, please complete this online 
survey: https://forms.office.com/r/JAni1eUwnr  
Caribbean Carnival is happening tomorrow. I hope to 
relax with many of you then.  
Have a wonderful weekend! 

 

CELEBRATIONS 

THE WEEK AHEAD 
For a full list of dates, click here 

 Saturday 9th: Caribbean Carnival 

 Tuesday 12th: Dropmore Museum 
10:30-11:30am and 1:30-2:30pm  

 Thursday 14th: 9am Year 2 Variety Performance 

 Thursday 14th: Seaside afternoon 

 Friday 15th: Burnham Beeches Walk 

 Saturday 16th: PTA Camp night 
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Naanaki – Year 1 

For her adventurous superhero 
script. 

THE WEEK IN PICTURES 

 
James – Year 1 

For fantastic telling of the time 
(o’clock and half past) 

 

 

ASSEMBLY CERTIFICATE 
Reception: Misha, for trying so 
hard in his learning. 
Year 1: Sohani, for overcoming 
her country dancing nerves.  
Year 2: Daisy, for her fantastic 
effort in all her work. 
Year 2: Kareem, for great effort 
in his handwriting. 
 

 
 Raeya, for using all her 

Scratch Jr programming skills 
independently. 

 Varon, for writing a lovely 
dinosaur story. 

 
 4th: Aryav 

 6th Rayan 

 7th: James 

AWARD 
 Kaeden, for helping make a 

new child smile on induction day. 
From Mrs Emmett 
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